Announement

[bookmark: _GoBack]First Semester Classes will start from 
1st August 2019 for the B.Tech. students of ECE, IT, Energy Engineering, Biomedical Engineering students only. They should reach the School of Technology campus of North Eastern Hill University, Shillong by 9:15 am on 1st August 2019.
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